
Seth Lowery 

Health & Physical Education Teacher 

20 Oak Street 

Port Allegany, PA 16743  

sethlowery44@gmail.com 

(814) 642-2544 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

My name is Seth Lowery and I am honored be your child’s new Health and Physical 

Education Teacher. I am very excited to be teaching at the Port Allegany School District where I 

graduated from in 2011. After graduating from the Port Allegany High School, I attended 

Slippery Rock University where I earned a Bachelor of Science in Health and Physical Education 

(K-12). 

After graduating College in 2015, I taught at the Oswayo Valley School District for the 

2015-2016 school year as a long-term substitute. I taught 6th-12th grade Physical Education, as 

well as 7th and 9th grade Health. During the 2016-2017 school year, I substituted in the 

Coudersport High School and in the Port Allegany School District. While in Port Allegany, I 

substituted in both the Elementary School and High School. For the past two years, I have 

coached Varsity Softball at Oswayo Valley, and this past spring I helped coach the throwing 

events for the Port Allegany Track Team. This Fall, I look forward to coaching Junior High and 

Varsity Football. 

  I am looking forward to sharing my passion, knowledge, and the importance of Health 

and Physical Education with your children. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me by phone or email. 

Thank You, 

 

Seth Lowery 
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